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STATE OF HAWAI`I 

DEPARTMENT OF ACCOUNTING AND GENERAL SERVICES  

OFFICE OF ENTERPRISE TECHNOLOGY SERVICES 

HONOLULU, HAWAI`I 

 

May 7, 2021 

 

AMENDMENT 8 

TO 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

NO. RFP-ERP-2020 

 

SEALED PROPOSALS TO PROVIDE AN ENTERPRISE FINANCIAL SOLUTION, DEPARTMENT OF ACCOUNTING 

AND GENERAL SERVICES, STATE OF HAWAI`I 

 

 

I. Questions regarding Amendment 7 made in writing to the State and received by the deadline of 

May 5, 2021 at 4:00 pm Hawaii Standard Time are being responded to below for all Priority Listed 

Offerors.   

 

Question #1: Should the table of changes be included in the letter? 

Answer to Question #1: This question is regarding the following language in Amendment 7: 

 

2.  A letter indicating that the BAFO as an entirely new proposal. An Offeror is required to submit a 
table with all the changes it has made to its original proposal in the BAFO and/or to submit a 
track changes version of the proposal which shows all such changes. 

 

A table of changes may be submitted as a separate document from the letter. 

 

Question #2: Should discussion materials be included with the letter or may they be included as 

separate attachments to our BAFO submission? 

Answer to Question #2: This question is regarding the following language in Amendment 7: 

Offeror(s) are also reminded that any information discussed verbally or submitted in writing during the 

discussion phase must be re-submitted in response to this call for BAFO to be considered as part of an 

Offeror’s proposal to be scored. These include all responses to Priority Listed Offeror Discussions, 

presentation materials and chat transcripts from the demonstrations.   

Separate attachments may be included with the BAFO. 

 

Todd Omura (May 6, 2021 16:11 HST)
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Question #3: Please confirm that there are no requirements changes to any module/functional area 

other than Bonds. 

Answer to Question #3: The only requirements that were changed were related to bonds and were 

enumerated in Amendment 7. 

 

Question #4: Is the expectation that the Bond portion be integrated into the State's GL? 

 

Answer to Question #4: Yes. All the financial data that is related to bonds is expected to be integrated 

into the General Ledger. 

 

 

 

_________________________________ 

Douglas Murdock,  

Chief Information Officer/ 

Procurement Officer 

 

 

________________________________ 

  Date 

Douglas Murdock (May 7, 2021 06:33 HST)

May 7, 2021
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